
 
 

 

 

 

 

July 3, 2020 

Dear family and friends, 

Happy 4th of July!  I hope your family celebration will be joyful and very safe.   

For this week, I am pleased to let you know that there are no new positive cases of 

COVID-19 in our Home. We continue to hope and pray for it to remain this way.  

Unfortunately, as COVID-19 cases rise throughout the state, restrictions for social 

interaction are still in place. I know that many of you have enjoyed the balcony visits 

with your loved ones here at the Home. We are happy that at least we do have a way 

for you to see them, even from a distance. Moving forward, for good order and 

organization, please schedule these visits with the Sisters in charge of the halls and not 

only with your family members here. This way, you can spend quality family time 

together. For RCFE, please call, Sr. Anna Marie (green hall), ext. 209 and Sr. Paul (blue 

hall) ext. 202. For Skilled Nursing: Sr. Mary Pascale (orange hall) ext. 215 and Sr. Cecilia 

(gold hall) ext. 225. 

Again, thank you for everything you do and share with us. For those who are asking for 

items we need, we could use batteries (AA, AAA and 9V).  

Have a wonderful holiday weekend! 

God Bless You. 

 


